
 

 
 
 

Council Highlights Committee of the Whole Meeting – February 22, 2016 
 
Presentations and Delegations 

 
• Presentation by Daniel LeBlanc on the Petitcodiac Renaissance Plan. LeBlanc requested 

Council’s support for the objectives of the Renaissance Commission, which will be mandated to 
accomplish by 2025 7 priorities designed to assist affected riverfront communities to achieve 
local economic and social spinoffs from the final stage of the Petitcodiac River Restoration 
Project, expected to be launched in 2016. 

• Presentation by Roland LeBlanc, Director of Solid Waste for SE Recycle, informed Council of the 
South-East Regional Service Commission’s plans for public consultation this spring. The SERC is 
proposing the addition of a third waste stream to increase successful diversion, and incorporating 
businesses and apartments into the waste sorting program. 

 
Reports 
 
• Codiac RCMP now provide a monthly report including an incident map for Council’s review at the 

Committee of the Whole meeting. 
 
Other Business 
 
• Town will be a partner in the Community Transit Pass Program. The program will assist 

community groups and agencies with the transportation needs of Riverview, Moncton and Dieppe 
residents who cannot afford the price of a bus pass/ticket. 

• Animal Control officers will no longer go door-to-door to sell Town of Riverview pet licences. 
Licences can be purchased from Riverview Town Hall and at any Riverview veterinary clinic. 

• Council recommended a motion to approve the Strategic Land Management Policy that enables 
the Town to proactively dispose of surplus land and acquire land to respond to unexpected 
opportunities that may arise. 

• Pop-Up on Pinewood continues for the month of February. The three tenants, Sequoia 
Downtown, Ocean Trail Source for Adventure and Café Codiac are reporting a positive 
experience introducing their products to Riverview customers. 

• The Greater Moncton Chamber of Commerce held a successful ‘Business After Hours’ hosted by 
Adalin Properties at the Pop-Up on Pinewood on Feb. 18. 

• Council congratulated staff on wrapping on another successful Riverview Winter Carnival. 
 
 
Next Meeting 
 
The next Council meeting will be held on Monday, March 14, 2016 at 7 p.m. The agenda will be 
available at www.townofriverview.ca on Thursday prior to the meeting. For more information contact 
clerk@townofriverview.ca; 506-387-2136. 

http://www.townofriverview.ca/
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